School Tours: August 24th and 25th from 8:00 a.m. - 12 p.m.

New to Fairfield? Nervous about finding your way about Warde? Worry no more, our Student
Advisors will give you a tour. Tours last approximately thirty minutes; parents are welcome to
join their student. No appointments are necessary, staff and Student Advisors will be available
during these dates and times. You will receive a copy of your schedule and a guided tour by a
Warde Student Advisor who will show you the location of your classes.



